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— General Correspondence No. 108 - April 11, 1970

Honorable James J, Howard

Third District, MNew Jersey

Room 131 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, D. C,.

20515 :

Dear Congresaman Howard:

I want to thank you for yvour letter of
24 March and your visit to the Department of
Justice on my behalf., Should you receive a
‘written response from the Department, 1 would
‘1ike to have a copy of it for my files.

"If they should tell you that the answers
are to be found in the National Archives, be
-assured that there is no evidence which indicates
that such is the case., There is however, ample
evidence which indicates the conclusions of the
" Warren Commission " are in error.

Your assistance is much appreciated,

Sincerely,



